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July 15, 2014 

 
               File No. 140724 
 
 
Sarah Jones 
Environmental Review Officer 
Planning Department 
1650 Mission Street, 4th Floor 
San Francisco, CA  94103 
 
Dear Ms. Jones: 
 
On June 24, 2014, Supervisor Kim introduced the following legislation: 
 

File No.  140724 
 
Ordinance amending the Planning Code to delete the prohibition against a 
non-residential use exceeding 25,000 square feet in the Regional Commercial 
District; to authorize a nighttime entertainment use in the Western SoMa Mixed 
Use-Office Zoning District within 200 feet of any property within a Residential 
Enclave or Residential Enclave-Mixed District where a nighttime entertainment 
use existed within five years prior to an application to re-establish the use; 
and affirming the Planning Department’s California Environmental Quality Act 
determination and making findings of consistency with the General Plan, and 
the eight priority policies of Planning Code, Section 101.1. 
 

This legislation is being transmitted to you for environmental review. 
 
 
 Angela Calvillo, Clerk of the Board 

          
 By:  Andrea Ausberry, Assistant Clerk 
        Land Use & Economic Development Committee 
 
Attachment 
 
c: Joy Navarrete, Environmental Planning  
 Jeanie Poling, Environmental Planning 
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Typewritten Text
Not defined as a project under CEQA Guidelines Sections 15378 & 15060(c)(2) because it does not result in a physical change in the environment.
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